
From: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERSALLUSERS@sclpits.local
CC: 'arisher@sccourts.org'arisher@sccourts.org

'welchs@dnr.sc.gov'welchs@dnr.sc.gov
Date: 2/15/2017 4:15:40 PM

Subject: FW: Heart2Heart Registration
Attachments: Heart2Heart Registration.docx

Reminder
Heart to Heart on Thursday February 16th. For those who have signed up do not forget to fast after midnight. You 
may have water.
Thanks
Nurse Betsy
 
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
 

From: Betsy Hossenlopp 
 
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 10:51 AM
 
To: ALLUSERS 
Subject: FW: Heart2Heart Registration
 
February is Heart Month.
Palmetto Health has partnered with the STATEWIDE Heart 2 Heart Foundation. We are one of the sites that will be 
offering this FREE Screening .
Please refer to the attached information to sign-up!!
Thanks
Nurse Betsy
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